Plus Six Engineering, LLC
PSE I +6 1452 Hughes Rd., Ste 200
Grapevine, TX 76051

October 11, 2019

Ms. Patricia Davis, P.E.

City Engineer

City of Pflugerville, Texas

15500 Sun Light Near Way, #B, Bldg 6
Pflugerville, Texas 78691

Re: Central Wastewater Treatment Plant Expansion

Dear Ms. Davis:

Competitive sealed proposals for the Central Wastewater Treatment Plant Expansion Project, Phase 1 were
received by the City of Pflugerville on September 26, 2019 from three Offerors. Plus Six Engineering (PSE) has
reviewed the three proposals, conducted reference checks on Offerors’ representative projects and key personnel
and prepared selection worksheet materials.

On October 8, 2019, PSE participated in interviews with the two shortlisted Offerors.

Based on review of all proposals, references, interview and evaluation discussions with City staff, PSE concurs
with the determination made by the City’s proposal review committee that the proposal of BAR Constructors,
Inc. in the amount of $41,863,737.95 and schedule to achieve substantial completion of 693 days, is the best

value proposal to the City of Pflugerville.

We recommend award of the contract to BAR Constructors, Inc. in the amount of $41,853,737.95 for the
construction of the Central Wastewater Treatment Plant Expansion, Phase 1.

Should you have any questions, | can be reached at 708-577-9018 or at matt.gaughan@plussixengineering.com.

Sincerely,

ot { e

Matt Gaughan, P.E.
Owner’s Representative Project Manager
Plus Six Engineering, LLC
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